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I support bill HB 2616.  Raw milk has so many nutritional benefits, that get reduced or 

lost in the process of pasteurizing.  We drink raw milk and have personally 

experienced improved health since starting. Only through raw milk can we get active 

(& unaltered) enzymes, probiotics, healthy fats, proteins, vitamins and calcium. We 

support small local farmers whom desire to sell their milk to those who desire to buy 

their product.  Thank you for your time and consideration.  


